BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering
Tim Bryan, P.E., County Engineer

January 27, 2022

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District 11
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District I11
Karl Banks, Supervisor District IV

Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Tim Bryan, P.E.
County Engineer

Re:  Request to Advertise
Curb and Gutter Improvements

Bridge Park Circle

MEMORANDUM

3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

The Engineering Department is requesting permission for the County to advertise for bids to replace
curb and gutter on sections of Bridge Park Circle where they are holding water.
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